
2.19 Deferred Compensation Advisory Committee Appointment.

Recommendation:    
As recommended by the Rules and Open Government Committee on August 7, 2024,
approve the appointment of Aric Johnson, nominated by the group of employees designated
as “Management Employees” consisting of employees in Unit 99 and the Association of
Engineers and Architects, IFPTE Local 21 (AEA); Association of Maintenance Supervisory
Personnel, IFPTE, Local 21 (AMSP); City Association of Management Personnel, IFPTE,
Local 21 (CAMP); and the Association of Legal Professionals of San José (ALP), as the
active employee member to the Deferred Compensation Advisory Committee to fill a
vacant seat for the remainder of the term, beginning September 1, 2024 and ending on
March 1, 2026.
CEQA: Not a Project, File No. PP17-010, City Organizational and Administrative
Activities resulting in no changes to the physical environment. (City Manager)
[Rules Committee referral 8/7/2024 - Item B.3]
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